
Update for Year 3 parents  
 
Year 3 Stay and Read amendment 
The evening, which is open to you and your child (and his/her reading book!) is going to be held 
in the ​school hall at 6pm on 6th November.​ Please come along to this if you can. Your child is 
welcome to come in their pyjamas and we will have a hot chocolate and biscuit to offer. We 
have decided to change the way that we do ‘Stay and Read’ this year. We have decided against 
a daytime session and instead would like to invite you all to the session listed above so please 
ignore the original date of 5th November which was on Mrs Laird’s newsletter. The aim of the 
evening is to give you up-to-date advice on how to get the most out of reading at home with 
your child.  
 
Homework  
We have not set any formal homework as of yet. Your child’s planner is most likely now littered 
with logins for lots of resources: please do not panic. We will begin to set homework from 8th 
November.  
 
Homework expectations for all year 3s at DJS are as follows:  

● Your child should read aloud to an adult at home at least three times per week 
● Your child should complete two/three teacher-set Mathletics activities per week  
● Your child should complete an assigned activity on Spelling Shed 
● Your child should practise their TT Rockstars for short bursts 

Children will be rewarded in a variety of ways for completing homework consistently. Generally, 
homework is set on a Friday to be completed by the following Friday.  
 
Thank you for your support  
I hope that your child has had a smooth and enjoyable start to life at DJS.  
Best wishes  
Mr Addy  


